
 
SEEKING NEW MEMBERS FOR THE MONTSERRAT PORT AUTHORITY BOARD  

The Montserrat Port Authority invites passionate and qualified individuals to join our Board of Directors 
for the 2024-2026 term. This is a unique opportunity to play a key role in shaping the future of 
Montserrat's maritime facilities and services. 

About Us: 
The Montserrat Port Authority is at the heart of our island's economic development, managing the 
coordination and integration of port services and facilities. Our mission is to ensure efficient maritime 
logistics and port management that support our community and economy. 

Board Membership - Role and Impact: 
As a board member, you will: 

 Advocate for the interests of port users. 
 Engage in strategic planning and governance. 
 Work alongside other members and ex officio members to guide the Authority's direction. 

Who We're Looking For: 
We're interested in individuals with a background in Administration, Law, or Management who can 
contribute to our strategic goals. Your expertise will help us enhance our operations and services, ensuring 
they meet the community's needs and support economic growth. 

 Term: Board members will serve a term of up to three years, with the possibility of 
reappointment. 

 Stipend: Members will receive a quarterly stipend of $1,050, recognising their valuable 
contribution. 

How to Apply: 
Please submit the following documents: 

1. Your Curriculum Vitae (CV). 
2. A Personal Statement detailing your interest in the Port Authority, your experience, and the value 

you can add to the board. 
3. At least one Letter of Recommendation. 

Applications can be addressed to: 

Montserrat Port Authority Board EOI 
Permanent Secretary 
Ministry of Communication, Works, Labour, and Energy 
Brades, Montserrat, MSR1120 

Or email us at mcw@gov.ms with "Montserrat Port Authority Board EOI" in the subject line. 

Application Deadline: Please ensure your application is submitted by 4:00 PM on Friday, 3 May 2024. 

Join us in steering the Montserrat Port Authority towards a future of growth and success. We look forward 
to your applications and the possibility of working together to enhance our maritime infrastructure and 
services. 
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